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Hello
As a constituent I wish to raise my strong objection to this legislation. The true value of the NT lies in its
natural environment and we should be protecting it from big business interests. It is very possible to establish
and run a business and make a profit with stringent checks and balances in place, this happens all over the
world. If people want short cuts it’s because they intend to shortchange the NT of true value and worth.  Please
do not turn us into a doormat for the big end of town. Know our worth, protect it and don’t give it away for a
fistful of shiny coins.
Thank you for considering my views.
Cheri Williams
Sent from my iPhone


